December Newsletter

     
I hope you all enjoy your Thanksgiving Break! I am looking forward to seeing everyone again next week. 

We are getting started on Christmas!
We will be talking about the Christmas story for the three weeks leading up to break. We will also have some Santa fun the last week.

I know 2020 was like nothing we could of ever imagined. My prayer is that we all find joy in the season, and that 2021 brings much needed fun and happiness! 

If Adams County should move to the new Purple phase of stay at home, PDO plans to remain open. Please use your own comfort level with what you would like to do. 





This month’s Units


   December 1st : This little Light of Mine.

December 8th: Jesus is Born

December 15th: Angels Sing

Christmas Break: December 22-January 4
School resumes January 5


Letters: Gg, Hh

G-God is Love. 1 John 4:7

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! I hope 2021 brings you many blessings!



image1.jpeg




